
State of California - Natural Resources Agency 
DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE 
Region 1- Northern 
601 Locust Street, Redding, CA 96001 
www.wildlife.ca.gov 

March 11 , 2019 

Ms. Juliana Lucchesi 
City of Mt. Shasta 
305 N. Mt. Shasta Blvd 
Mt. Shasta, CA 96067 

EDMUND G. BROWN, Jr., Governor 
CHARLTON H. BONHAM, Director 

Subject: Mitigated Negative Declaration for Mt. Shasta Sewer Interceptor 
Improvements, Siskiyou County, SCH Number 2019029045 

Dear Ms. Lucchesi: 

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (Department) has reviewed the Mitigated 
Negative Declaration (MND) for the above-referenced project (Project). The 
Department's review of this Project is pursuant to our role as the State's trustee for fish 
and wildlife resources under the California Environmental Quality Act, California Public 
Resources Code section 21000 et seq. The Project entails improvements to the City of 
Mt. Shasta's wastewater collection system. The Department was previously consulted 
on this Project and all concerns have been addressed through design modifications and 
mitigation measures; therefore, the Department has no comment on this Project. The 
Department appreciates the inclusion of measures to protect biological resources in the 
MND. If the Project description changes in any way or additional biological resource 
information becomes available, the Department should be notified and provided an 
opportunity to offer comments regarding the updated information. 

We appreciate the opportunity to review this Project. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at (530) 225-2138, or by email at Kristin.Hubbard@wildlife.ca.gov. 

Adam McKannay 
Interior Cannabis and Conservation Planning Supervisor 

ec: Juliana Lucchesi 
City of Mt. Shasta 
jlucchesi@mtshastaca.gov 
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